On Thursday, May 16, 2019, Oregon's Environmental Quality Commission adopted a Title V Program fee increase equal to the annual increase in the Consumer Price Index

Summary

The EQC adopted a fee increase for the Title V Program. The adopted fee increase is 2.42 percent, equal to the annual increase in the Consumer Price Index. Title V permit fees include:

· Annual base fees assessed to all Title V sources regardless of emission quantities;
· Emission fees assessed per ton of emissions from individual sources per calendar year; and
· Specific activity fees assessed when a source owner or operator modifies a permit.

Additional Information

You can view documents concerning this rulemaking at the links below. 

The EQC staff report contains the final version of the rules. You can view the staff report at this link: EQC Agenda Item D. 

To view copies of the other rulemaking documents, you can view the rulemaking web page at: Title V Consumer Price Index 2018. 

If you want to receive future email notices about DEQ rulemaking, you must sign up at: DEQ Govdelivery.

You can also obtain more information about this rulemaking by contacting:

Don Hendrix
503-229-5108
hendrix.donald@deq.state.or.us
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